
Hi, 

 

I'm hoping Mendocino County could somehow open recreational salmon fishing in May for 

LOCALS ONLY. It's pretty easy to socially distance yourself out on the ocean. Plus my kids 

would be stoked to catch some fishies. 

 

Thanks for your consideration. 

 

--Kirk Vodopals 

Rancho Navarro 

 


